
18/11/2019 

MS Noreen Antill 
4 / 3 East ESP 
Manly NSW 2095 
noreenantill@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

My concerns are that we already have too many liquor noisy outlets in Manly. 
The character and once healthy vibe has changed to a sleezy boozy atmosphere destroying 
the nature and ambience of a great place to live. 
The message given to young people to be loud, thoughtless and aggressive out there is very 
concerning for the future of Manly. 
Loud public music venues are a menace and abusive to residents in their own homes. 
Thank you for putting forward my strong objections. 
PLJC5B 
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